
 
 

 

   
 

Posted: February 12, 2022 
New Duty of Care Provider 
The University of Nebraska Travel Office is excited to announce our enhanced duty of care program in partnership 
with Crisis24. The program benefits all employees, guests, and students by providing comprehensive safety 
information, location alerts, and security assistance via Worldcue® Mobile App, while in travel status for university 
domestic and international travel. 
 
The selection of our partnership with Crisis24 was determined in collaboration with our four campus Global 
Engagement Directors. When you make travel arrangements with Fox World Travel or Anthony Travel (UNL 
Athletics only) your travel information will be sent to Crisis 24. The traveler will receive a welcome email 
highlighting the benefits of Crisis24. If you choose to forgo the app, the University will still be able to contact you 
to ensure you are safe if a crisis occurs. Read more… 
 
For questions, contact the NU Travel Office traveloffice@nebraska.edu or the following campus contacts: 
UNL: Dave Long dlong@unl.edu 
UNO: Emily Hassenstab ehassenstab@unomaha.edu 
UNMC: Bruce Grogan bruce.grogan@unmc.edu 
UNK: Heidi Knake knakeh2@unk.edu 
 
Unused Tickets 
As you may recall, when the COVID crisis started the University had over $1.3 million in unused airline tickets. The 
Travel Office and Fox World Travel collaborated to find a way to utilize those tickets in the form of a universal 
travel card (UATP). The Travel Office is happy to report that all funds on the UATP card have been used. All future 
unused tickets will be put into the travelers Concur profile for future use. Most airline funds will expire a year 
from the date the ticket was purchased. Contact the University Travel Office for further details. 
 
Upcoming Training Sessions (please check the training website as dates/times may change) 

• March 22 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. 
• April 21 10:00 a.m. – noon 
• May 17 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

 

 
Parking Discount at Eppley 
University Travelers will receive a significant discount on parking at Omaha’s Eppley Airfield from January 11 
through March 15, 2022. 
 
As one of ParkOMA’s first online reservation system users, University of Nebraska travelers are being offered a 
special introductory rate of 50% off daily rates for your choice of walkable covered parking at the North Garage 
and South Garage or South Economy served with on-demand shuttle bus service. During the introductory period, 
that is just $8 per day (regularly $16) for North Garage and South Garage and only $3 per day (regularly $6) for 
South Economy. Flyer and instructions can be found here. 
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